
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
   
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Council – 16th September 2020 
 
 I refer to the meeting of the Council which was held on the 16th  
September 2020, the meeting was adjourned and the remaining items deferred 
as the maximum length of time for the meeting had been surpassed. In 
consultation with the Mayor, I can confirm that the continuation of the meeting will 
be reconvened on Monday 5th October 2020 at 6.00pm via MS Teams. The 
remaining items to be considered are agenda items 10 and 11. 
 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

BRENT DAVIS 
  

Executive Director - Operations 
 
 

To: All Members of the Council  

 

Enquiries to: 
Kelly Baxter 

Direct Dial: 024 7637 6204 

Direct Email: 
member.services@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk 

Date: 22nd September 2020  

Our Ref: PJM 
 
 


